
 

 

 

Family update #173 
 
September 2, 2022 
 
Dear family and friends, 
 
Hope you are enjoying the cooler weather these few days. I would like to share with you the 
following information. 
 

Respiratory Infection Outbreak 
As we are still waiting for the lab test result of one resident, Greenview Supportive Living third floor 
is still on outbreak until further notice. We are grateful that most of the affected residents have 
recovered well. Many of them are off isolation and they are very happy to have meals and activities 
with their friends as usual. 
 

Parking outside Wing Kei facilities 
A gentle reminder for our staff and family members: It has been drawn to our attention that some 
cars are parked in the “No parking” or “Drop off” zone outside our Crescent Heights and Greenview 
locations. The “Drop off” zones are designated for ambulance parking in case of emergency and for 
drop-off only for other users. We have received warning from Calgary Parking Authority that they are 
closely monitoring the areas and tickets will be issued to users for inappropriate use. 
 

Family Town Hall: Sept 7, 2022 
Our next Family Town Hall is on Wednesday, September 7, 2022 from 5.30 pm – 6.30 pm. To attend, 
please complete the Registration Form by Monday, September 5, 2022 and include any questions 
that you would like to discuss at the Town Hall. Please note that only general questions will be 
answered and if you have any personal questions, please contact the unit manager. 
 
Thank you for your support! Have a nice long weekend! 
 
Give thanks to the Lord, for He is good! His faithful love endures forever. 
~ Psalm 107:1 
 
 
With gratitude, 
Kathy Tam 
Chief Executive Officer 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdViPDhByoCxRnA9U6LNoUUjbR4YTdQz391cXfan7hNg5FrbQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdViPDhByoCxRnA9U6LNoUUjbR4YTdQz391cXfan7hNg5FrbQ/viewform?usp=sf_link

